LEHMAN HIGH SCHOOL ALUMNI NEWSLETTER

Fall Edition

I'T°S ELECTION TIME — MEET THE CANDIDATES AND VOTE !!!

It's time to elect the officers and trustees for 1997.
Although all of the officers are currently running
unopposed, there is a race for the two available
trustee positions. Please read the short biography
on each candidate, make your selection, and vote!
Please complete the ballot and mail it by
November 3, 1996 to:

Lehman High School Alumni Association
P.O. Box 8175
Canton, Ohio 44711

Joanne (Reynolds) Moody, Class of 1953
Joanne is running for.a second term as the
Association’s President. Joanne works at the Stark
County Board of Elections and writes for the
Louisville Herald. She also serves on the board
for the Amateur Sports Hall of Fame and is a
member of the Louisville Women’s Club and the
Louisville Constitution Committee. Joanne was
an officer in the Stark County Federation of
Conservation Club for 16 years. She has two
sons and five grandchildren.

Arlan Shank, Class of 1943
Arlan is retired from the Ohio Department of
Transportation. He is a member of the Masonic

Lodge of Louisville and of the Nimishillen Grange.

Arlan is also a member of the Pamona County
Grange, through which he works at the Stark
County Fair. He is a member of the Canton
Provision/Pioneer (Meats) Club and is an active
member of the Paradise United Church of Christ.
Arlan is running for a third term as Vice President.

Barbara (Montgomery) Udeck, Class of 1956

Barb is running for the office of Secretary. She is

retired from Esmet, Inc., collects crystal bells, and
is an avid reader who enjoys all types of books.
Barb enjoys spending time with her four children
and two grandchildren.

Lori Brown, Class of 1975

Lori is running for a third term as Treasurer. She is
employed as the District Accounting and
Administrative Assistant for Friendly’s Restaurants.
Lori is a full time student at Walsh University,
majoring in Accounting. She is currently serving
as Corresponding Secretary for the American
Business Women’s Association.

Joyce Esber, Class of 1952

Joyce works for the Stark County Auditor’s
Department in the Real Estate Transfer Office. She
is a member of the American Business Women'’s
Association, is an active member of the Syrian
Orthodox Church, and is the Campaign Treasurer
for Janet Creighton. Joyce is running for the office
of Trustee.

Jay Jones, Class of 1945

Jay is retired from Republic Steel and is a
member of the Hall of Fame Luncheon Club. He
was very active with the Canton/Akron Indians and
is interested in and follows the minor league
baseball teams. Jay is a candidate for the office
of Trustee.

Claudia (Burgess) Selby, Class of 1975
Claudia is employed as a monitor for the Canton
City Schools. She has three children and is
currently serving as the Vice President of the PTA
at Cedar School. Claudia is running for the office
of Trustee.

BALLOT LOCATED ON PAGE TWO
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PRESIDENT
Joanne Moody

VICE PRESIDENT
Arlan Shank

SECRETARY
Barbara Udeck

TREASURER
Lori Brown

TRUSTEE— 3 Year Terms
(VOTE FOR TWO)
Joyce Esber

Jay Jones ,
Claudia Selby 3

PLLANS BEING MADE FOR 1997

Next year’'s calendar of events is already taking
shape !

The Polar Party will be held at Windsor Hall on
Saturday, January 17, 1997.

The Seventh Annual Canton Schools Alumni
Reunion in Sarasota, Florida will be held on
March 6, 1997 at the Chez Med Restaurant.

Hor d’'oeuvres will be served at 5:30, followed
by dinner, music, dancing and an evening of
memories and conversation with high school
friends and others from Canton and Stark
County. If you are interested in attending,
call Harry Steineck at (330) 499-0313 for a map
and directions to the restaurant and any other
pertinent information.

CRUISE NEWS

Everyone enjoyed our last cruise so much that we
are planning to go to Alaska sometime next
summer. [f you are at all interested in this
adventure, please call or write to Harry and Jean
Steineck, 836—47th St. N.W., Canton, Ohio
44709, (330) 499—0313. Plans are indefinite as
yet, but please let us know if you have an
interest.

~some hot dogs.

FROM THE PRESIDENT

September and October hold so many fun
activities for members of the Association !

The picnic was successful again this year and the
evening perfect. It would be hard to determine
the guest who actually traveled the furthest, but
Singapore, Atlanta, and Canada had current
towns of residence behind their names.

Several members from the Association carried the
name of Lehman in the Louisville Constitution
Week Parade on September 22nd. Every time we
expose the Lehman name to new faces, we recruit
new members. It is hard to believe that some
people still do not know we have an Alumni
Association. Too much of the time, our activities
are found under the fine print of the newspapers.
The old fashioned horse drawn hayride on
October 13th will be fun for those who attend. The
large draft horses pull the hay filled wagon over
farmland, not black topped roads. I[f the jostling
is too much for some who would like to attend,
just bring a lawn chair and enjoy the fire and
conversation with friends. Don’t forget to bring
Lehman will host the All City Alumni Night on
Tuesday, October 22nd at Lehman. This is an
evening where former students of the four Canton
City High Schools gather to have fun, whether it is
reminiscing, listening to some former school songs
or winning door prizes and eating cake. Wear
your school colors and come to those halls of your
Alma Mater to see what is still the same and what
changes have occurred. Share an evening with
former classmates and friends from Lehman and
other schools.

Hope that you have paid your 1996 dues and have
encouraged a former classmate to join.

Joanne

ENTERTAINMENT BOOKS

The Alumni Association will once again be selling
Entertainment Books as a fund raiser. The books
make great gifts and are well worth the price of
$28. The Entertainment Books will be available for
purchase after October 15th. They can be
obtained at any Association meeting or event or by
contacting Joanne Moody at (330) 875—8477.
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UPCOMING EVENTS ...
Please mark your calendars for upcoming Alumni Association activities !!!

October 9,1996 7:00pm
MEMBERSHIP MEETING
LEHMAN SCHOOL LIBRARY

October 13, 1996 4:00pm
HAYRIDE AT KLICK FARM
IN RICHVILLE

October 22, 1996 7:00pm
ALL CITY ALUMNI NIGHT AT
LEHMAN HIGH SCHOOL

November 9, 1996 7:00am

SHOP TIL YOU DROP DAY

BUS TRIP TO

JEFFERSONVILLE OUTLET CENTER

MEMBERSHIP CLARIFICATION
Membership in the. Lehman High School
Alumni Association runs in concurrence with
the calendar vyear. For all members,
membership begins on January 1st and ends on
December 31st of that same year. Regardless of
when you last paid your dues, or when you
joined the Association, your membership runs
from January 1st until December 31st of that
same year.

Membership dues need to be paid every year
in January.

Please mark your calendars now so that you don’t
forget! Having to mail reminders to members to
pay their dues costs the Association money that
could be better spent elsewhere.

November 13, 1996 7:00pm
MEMBERSHIP MEETING
PLACE TO BE ANNOUNCED

December 11, 1996 7:00pm
MEMBERSHIP MEETING
PLACE TO BE ANNOUNCED

January 17, 1997
POLAR PARTY
WINDSOR HALL

March 6, 1997 5:30pm
SARASOTA REUNION
CHEZ MED RESTAURANT
SARASOTA, FLORIDA

MEMBER SEEKS ANNUALS

A member of the Association is interested in
obtaining annuals and their supplements from
1964, 1965, and 1966. Please contact Harry
Steineck (330) 499-0313 if you have annuals

from these years.. .%

& o :
WHAT’S COOKING ?
The Association is considering compiling a
cookbook in the future. If you would like to submit
a recipe for publication, please send it to the

Association’s P.O. Box along with your name and
class year.

O YES, | want to join the Lehman Alumni. My check for $10.00 is enclosed.

O YES, | want to renew my membership in the Lehman Alumni.

My check for $10.00 is enclosed.

Last Name Class Year

First Name Maiden Name

Address

City State Zip Code
Home Phone Work Phone

Please mail application with $10.00 check to:

Lehman Alumni
P. O. Box 8175
Canton, Ohio 44711
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HURRY !!!

The bus to the Jeffersonville Outlet Center is
quickly filing up! Don’'t miss out on all the
great bargains! Get your Christmas shopping
done early! Send in your reservation today.
Please contact Lori Brown at (330) 484 —3864
if you need any further information.

SEE YOU AT THE ALL CITY
ALUMNI NIGHT, OCTOBER 22ND !!

THE NEXT ISSUE OF THE LEHMAN
JOURNAL WILL. BE PUBLISHED
IN JANUARY. THE DEADLINE FOR
SUBMITTING INFORMATION WILL
BE DECEMBER 15, 1996.

LEHMAN HIGH SCHOOL !
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DON’T MISS IT !t

The Lehman Alumni Hayride and Weiner Roast will
be Sunday, October 18th, 4:00pm at Klick’s Farm,
6720 Klick St. S.W. (see map below). You bring
your hot dogs and buns and we’ll supply the rest!
Only $ 4.00 per person. For more information, call
Joanne Moody at (330) 875—8477.

N RS DUAGE
j- e
mnﬁf”"’d

\.S?'w-m

Y {7
éizo

BULK RATE
U.S. POSTAGE
PAID
CANTON, OH
PERMIT NO. 377




	PAGE 1
	PAGE 2
	PAGE 3
	PAGE 4

